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8. A.S.A.P. for the S.P.C.A.!

What are you do this summer? Does
the thought of rescuing wild animals,
caring for stray cats and dogs, or helping
out with a charitable event sound fun? If
you are an animal lover and would like to
get involved in one of the best charitable
organizations in town, then join the
Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to
animals with over 200 animals living at
our facility, we are always in need of good
volunteers. Handling dogs and cats, caring
for wildlife, and working with the public is
opportunities available to some of our new
volunteers. After you see these animals,
you will want to become they’re friend. In
return, they will be good friends to
yourself. Our next volunteer orientation is
monday, June 2 at 2:00 P.M. in are
education building. Playful paws and a
good time awaits your arrival!

Training is available to all new volunteers. Choose

from any one of the following activities:

• How to handle dogs and cats

• How to care for wildlife

• How to work with the general public

Hurry along
to the S.P.C.A.

Volunteer Orientation!

WHEN: June 2
WHERE:
Administration
building of the
S.P.C.A.
TIME: 2:00 P.M.

We

need

you!


